
November 18, 2022

Thrivent Financial
Attn: Mr. Doug V. Horne
3546 Ridge Road, Suite 2B
Lansing, IL 60438

Dear Mr. Horne,

On behalf of Monee Elementary School, thank you for your generous donation of school
supplies for our students. Some of our students need a little extra support and resources to
assist them at school with assignments and projects so this will help to maximize their
learning experience. We appreciate your thoughtfulness and investment in our community!
Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Amos K. Vaughn
Principal


